
  

 

 

  11th September 2020 

Attendance 
 

NEWSLETTER 

Our Word Of The Week this week is: Season of Creation 

   

Nursery- 59.3%       Owls – 93.3%         Year 1 – 81.7%           Year 2 – 68.1%     Year 3 – 92.9%                 

Year 4 – 91.9%        Year 5 – 81.5%     Year 6 – 93.1%              Overall: 85.3% 

PE: 

Mr V will be covering most of the PE sessions this term.  He aims to take the 

children for outdoor PE wherever possible, to support this, please send a pair of 

tracksuit bottoms and a jumper and outdoor trainers in child’s PE kit (does not 

have to be a particular colour but no inappropriate slogans or images please).         

INSET: 

Linked to the success of our new After School Club, we are now offering INSET 

day childcare from 3-11 years.  The first INSET is Monday, 2nd November and 

the charge for 8.30am – 4pm care is £10 for the day (send own packed lunch).  

Please book via ParentMail from next week.   

Lateness:  

Please ensure ALL children in years 3,4,5 and 6 are in school, in their class at 

8.30am.  Lessons begin at 8.30am sharp and we have noticed several children 

arriving 20 minutes late with younger siblings every day.  This is nearly 2 hours 

missed learning every week.  

Social Distancing:  

To keep all our school community safe, please ensure you are following social 

distancing both on the playground and out on the road outside of school.  The 

drop off and collection system seems to be perfected now and is very calm and 

orderly, thank you for your patience as we worked this out.   

School Photographer: The school photographer will be visiting school on Friday, 

25th September and taking individual photographs of all children from Nursery 

to Year 6.  Unfortunately, due to Covid 19 restrictions, there will be no sibling 

photos this year.   

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Commendations 
It is always wonderful to celebrate the success of our children in class.  This week our 

commendations are for: 

Nursery Lily N 

Owls Oliver K 

Year 1 Isaac S 

Year 2 Emma DH 

Year 3 Shyanne G 

Year 4 Leo W 

Year 5  Alfie B 

Year 6 Jacob L 

 

ParentMail: 

A reminder we do not accept cash at all at school.  All clubs are now bookable 

via ParentMail including Breakfast Club, After school and Early Birds.   

Bikeability: 

Forms have been sent out for Bikeability for year 3 and 4.  This is a free 

programme starting in the school playground in October.  Children need to 

bring their bike and a helmet and permission slip must be returned.  They will 

learn safety skills on school premises only to ensure they keep safe when 

cycling and receive a level 1 proficiency badge at the end.   

Year 6 

Applications are now open for Secondary School places.  Please complete 

application via https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-

admissions/apply-for-a-school-place by the 31st October 2020.   

Office Path- Please ensure you are using the new path when visiting the 

office and not walking near the barrier and down the road.   
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